
No: 7/4/2016-G 

Staff Selection Commission 

Important News 

 The Staff Selection Commission takes pride in announcing 

the launch of a new website which is being made live today. 

However, the existing website will also continue to be accessible 

through a link on the new website.  

 The Chairman places on record his appreciation for 

assiduous work put in by the Officers and Staff of the 

Commission to develop the new website which will be useful for 

the candidates at large. 

Candidates of Constable (GD) in CAPFs, NIA, SSF and 

Rifleman (GD) in Assam Rifles Examination, 2018 would be able 

to make ‘One-time Registration’ as well as submit online 

applications for the said recruitment examination with effect 

from 21-07-2018.  

 

Under Secretary (General)  

20-07-2018 

 


